
 

 

 

CRCWSC Special Session: Conference showcase  
Monday 22nd July 2019 

13:00 – 16:00 
 

William Angliss Conference Centre 
555 La Trobe Street 

 
The 4th Water Sensitive Cities Conference was held in Brisbane in March.  The conference 
brought together researchers and practitioners from a range of industries and disciplines to gain 
insights into the transition to water sensitive cities. 
 
Proving that water sensitive cities research has moved into the adoption phase, the conference 
featured dozens of presentations that demonstrated how innovation has been generated by 
applying CRCWSC research knowledge to real-life projects. 
 
This special session of the CRCWSC Victorian Regional Advisory Panel is bringing some of the key 
Victorian-based content from the Conference to a Melbourne audience. 

 
Program 

 
Session convenor: Euan Hind (CRCWSC Victorian Regional Manager) 
 

# Time Topic 

1 13:00 Welcome and introduction 

Euan Hind – CRCWSC 

2 13:10 Transitioning to water sensitive cities 

I. How to Transition to a Water Sensitive City: The experience of Bendigo 
Liam Sibly – Senior Water Strategy Officer, City of Greater Bendigo 
 

II. Fishermans Bend: Pursuing a hybrid approach to water 
Aidan O’Neill – Head of Fisherman Bend Strategy, City of Port Phillip 
 

III. Supporting Urban Intensification: The Infill Typologies Catalogue 
Professor Nigel Bertram – Faculty of Art Design and Architecture, Monash University 

 
IV. Panel question and answer 

3 14:30  Planning for a Changing Climate 

I. Modelling to Inform Urban Planning: Amaravati 
Dr Stephanie Jacobs – Mosaic Insights 
 

II. Planning for a Cooler, Greener Melbourne 
TBC 

 
III. Panel question and answer 

4 15:30 Economic evaluation for water sensitive cities 

I. Valuing the Benefits of Water Sensitive Projects: Tarralla Creek naturalisation  
Rita Chandra – Urban Water Futures Division, Yarra Valley Water 

 

 16:00 Session close 

 
 


